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SUBJECT: Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2
Withdrawal of Technical Specifications Change Request No. 95-01-0

Gentlemen:

By letter dated September 18,1995, PECO Energy Company submitted Technical Specifications
(TS) Change Request No. 95-010 requesting changes to the TS Appendix A of Operating
License Nos. NPF-39 and NPF-85 for Limerick Generating Station (LGS), Units 1 and 2.
The proposed changes concern a revision to the frequency of calibration for the Local Power
Range Monitors. |

| |

i After further review, PECO Energy has determined that the proposed TS changes are no longer i

cost beneficial. Therefore, PECO Energy hereby withdraws TS Change Request No. 95-01-0.
'

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us.

O
Very truly yours,

George A. Hunger, Jr.f,f ,/Y *

;

Director Licensing
I

l cc: H. J. Miller, Administrator, Region I, USNRC
N. S. Perry, USNRC Senior Resident inspector, LGS,

R. R. Janati, PA Bureau of Radiological Protection'
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